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More activity goes on in The Commons, the building that was formerly known as The Bookstore, than anywhere else on the grounds of Fellowship Deaconry Ministries. Besides housing the Main Offices of our Conference & Retreat Center and Day Camp Sunshine, this large Conference Room is occupied every day of the week all year.  Depending on the day and season, The Commons accommodates homeschoolers working on projects, church, and Bible study groups in prayer and worship, celebrations, or Day Camp Sunshine activities and training sessions. 
For 91 years, the Deaconry has sought to be a place where people feel welcome, can sense the Lord’s presence, and come to know Him better. In a word, we want our staff and our facilities to be as hospitable and welcoming as possible. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Frankly, with all the activity and events in the Commons over the decades, the carpet has become worn, stained, not very inviting to look at anymore, and in dire need of replacement. This is where we need your financial help to make this possible. We have received a quote of $17,000 to remove the old carpeting and install new 18” X 18” carpet tile squares. Thank you for prayerfully considering how you can partner with us to complete The Commons Carpet Campaign by the end of February 2025 with your gifts in any amount. Through your prayers and donations, you can help keep FELLOWSHIP DEACONRY MINISTRIES a hospitable place for our guests. Our prayer is that in response, they will invite Christ to “make His home in their hearts as they trust in Him…” (Ephesians 3:17) 


In His Service,
Wellesley A. Broomfield      
Executive Director, Fellowship Deaconry Ministries
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